
Monthly menus will be published on our school website:
www.sjrcs.org at the beginning of each month. Students will order
their lunches each day in the classroom during homeroom. We are
no longer doing pre-ordering for lunch. Log into your My School

Bucks account to deposit funds prior to ordering lunch. 



A La Cart will be available during your child’s lunchtime. Please
refer to the monthly menu for available selections.  Students will

use their 3 digit code (provided by homeroom teachers) to purchase
a la cart items. 



We are committed to providing nutritious, delicious, and safe meals

for students and staff. We welcome your comments and
suggestions via email dmurphy@sjrcs.org. 






Respectfully,  Wildcat Cafeteria Crew 

Wildcat Café 2022-2023


